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Transportation Commission:

One lane of S. Pinckney Street is closed to northbound traffic by the Judge Doyle hotel project. Please determine
how long the construction barriers will occupy the street. A prolonged delay in your proposed project may be
necessary due to the JDS construction.

Please add rectangular rapid flashing beacons (RRFBs) at the Pinckney and Dayton Street intersection. Cars exit
quickly from the Block 89 parking garage, also traffic on Dayton moves quickly and infrequently yields to

pedestrians attempting to cross at the Pinckney/Dayton intersection. This will provide an important safety feature
and also assist bicyclists.

Stephen Smith
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